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A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday April 5, 2017 at 

26651 S Valencia. Directors Elizabeth Fulghum, Vance Godwin, Thomas Wright, Field Manager Alfonso Garcia, 

Engineer Greg Dunnan, and Recording Secretary Tyler Woods were in attendance. 

 

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance 

 The meeting was called to order on Wednesday April 5th, at 7:00pm. 

Call to the public 

 John White and Ethan Hassan were in attendance to discuss water rights. 

 

Old Business 

 March 2017 minutes were read and approved. 

 Greg Dunnan gave an update on the Saguaro bid as well as Well #4 piping prices. 

New Business 

 Thom Wright was sworn in before the meeting. 

 Vance motioned to raise the hydrant meter monthly fee to $100.00 per month. Thom and Elizabeth 

seconded and the motion was passed. 

o Base rate for hydrant meter: $100.00 (base rate includes 3000 gallons. Excess over 3000 gallons is 

billed at $3.20 per 1000 gallons.) 

Action Items 

 Action items on May 2016 meeting minutes to be completed. 

 The Board of Directors to read and discuss the pricing plans as presented by Greg. 

Adjournment 

 Vance Godwin moved to adjourn the meeting. 

 Thomas Wright seconded the motion. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 pm. 

 

______________________________________________ 

Elizabeth Fulghum   
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Vance Godwin 
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Thomas Wright 

 

mailto:chcid@chcid.org

